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STAY CONNECTED

The Blood Drive was a great success! The Red Cross set our goal at 70 
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pints and 81 pints were donated! Thank you to L-A Harley for hosting
this worthwhile annual event. Thank you Stewart and Fred for your 
donation, along with the many other chapter members who donated a 
pint. Many thanks to the chapter members who volunteered that day.

Membership Update

A big welcome to our new members:

Shawn Calkins

Mark Fournier

Drew Siegle 

Dale Spencer

Happy Birthday to our February
Members!

Ann Forbes   February 4

Pamela Welch    February 12

Richard Duncanson    February 12

Sharlena Biron   February 15

Fred Zikowitz   February 22

Stewart Harrington      February 23

Lorrie Fernald             February 26

2017 H.O.G Iron Adventure
of New England

H.O.G. Iron Adventure of New England is 
July 28-30, 2017 - Mark your calendar!!

Book your rooms at Loon Mountain (800)



229-7829. $537 for three nights. Two room 
choices— the Club room has a king bed 
with basic amenities, or the Studio room 
with 2 murphy beds and a small 
kitchenette. So don’t wait—GET YOUR 
ROOMS RESERVED before they’re gone!!
Be sure to mention the Iron Adventure 
H.O.G. rally to get the rally rate

Ladies of Harley

There is going to be a new person 
taking over the Ladies of Harley. There 
should be more information at our 
March 4 meeting, which begins at 9:30.

Activities

On February 11, L-A Harley held a 
Poker Walk. Cheerful Chapter members 
manned each station from 10:00-2:00. 

There will be an afternoon of bowling 
on March 26 from noon to 2:00 pm. Be 
sure to sign up for bowling and food, or 
just bowling, or come to watch and eat. 
It is sure to be a good time.

!



Be sure to check out these upcoming events at L/A Harley:

Chapter Updates

***IMPORTANT!  March's meeting time will be at 9:30.***

Our next meeting is Saturday, March 4th, at 9:30 am.

The February Monthly Chapter Meeting minutes are available on our website. Please be 
sure to review them before our March meeting.

Congratulations to the following member for his recent bike deal:

 Dale Spencer -  2016 Tri Glide- Sunglow Red
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